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Minutes of a LM?HF@ meeting of the Finance & Legal Committee held via Zoom meeting link, on 
Wednesday, September 16, 2020 at 11:00 a.m. 
 
Present: 
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The Executive Director, Human Resources updated attendees on teacher staff levels at 
elementary and secondary schools noting that we are well underway to having remote 
transition teaching for grade 8 and 9 students.  She further updated that the district has 
a robust program in place and that newly hired teaching staff will be ready for students 



 

 The Secretary Treasurer advised attendees that a new Safe Return to School Grant 
totaling $1,456,347 



 

international students and support of a new funding allocation model that aims to 
provide funding that is responsive, equitable, stable, predictable, transparent and 
accountable. 
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The meeting adjourned at 12:11 pm. 
 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Ken Hamaguchi, Chairperson 
Finance & Legal Committee!


